
3006          Special Release                        28 November 2012 

ROUTINE MAINTENANCE OF THE UNIVERSITY WATER TREATMENT PLANT 

 

This is to inform the University community that the University Water Treatment Plant will be 

shut down for two weeks with effect from Friday, 30 November to Friday, 14 December, 2012. 

This is to pave way for the repairs of two out of three clarifiers of the existing Water Treatment 

Plant. 

The repairs will involve major electrical and mechanical works. 

On this note, water production and supply to the University community will be drastically 

reduced. 

Residents are, therefore, advised to make adequate arrangements for water storage during the 

period of shut down. 

Any inconvenience(s) arising from the above is regretted.    

 

Thank you. 

 

Olujimi I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA  

 

Registrar 

 


